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Message from Mr Poultney: 
We have had a successful week and we thank 
you all for your efforts at home.  

Our school value for this half term will be resili-
ence, which we feel is pretty relevant at the mo-
ment. I have shared a short video on each of 
the class stories this afternoon announcing who 
our certificate winners are this week plus the 
winners of the Nisa Christmas art competition. 
All the entries were fantastic and I am glad it 
was not me that had to choose. Well done to 
our winners.  

 

All the information we have available at the mo-
ment is showing that cases of coronavirus are 
increasing in Worcestershire. See shorturl.at/
tEQUV. Wychavon has seen a big increase over 
the last 7 days and is currently higher than the 
national average. Only Worcester has seen a 
bigger rise in the county. Therefore, it is im-
portant that everyone continues to follow the 
guidance to reduce infection rates. The message 
is clear that where you can stay at home then 
you should and this includes children too.  

 

We are confident that children are now able to 
access the work being sent to them. If there are 
problems then you should contact us so that we 
can explore a solution. Have a restful weekend.  

 

Resilience Award 

  Starfish  Charlie F  

Turtles   Makenzie  

Seahorses   Darcie 

Sharks    Romeo 

Families Magazine  

Hereford & Worcester 

The latest edition of Families Magazine 
Hereford & Worcester is available using 
the link  https://issuu.com/familiesonline/
docs/famjan-feb_h_w?
fr=sZTVkNDI3MTUyOTQ 

This edition features lots of fun and in-
teresting articles including arts and 
crafts ideas for Chinese New Year and 
pancake recipes for Shrove Tuesday, as 
well as links to FREE audio books and 
music links to help keep you motivated 
at home!! 
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Starfish 

The Troll has been busy this week in Class 1! He 
has been helping us learn about floating and 
sinking- Do you think the Troll floated or sunk 
when he fell in the river? We have also been to 
the forest school to make clay tree troll faces 
and enjoyed a yummy hot chocolate. We have 
continued to role play ‘The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’ and had fun with the puppets and se-
quencing the story pictures.  

Seahorses 

This week  Class 3 have been looking at 
balancing in gymnastics.  They have also 
investigated the strength of magnets in 
Science.  

 

Turtles 

We are so impressed with all the work that has come through. 
Thank you to all of you who have worked so hard and complet-
ed the home learning tasks. Lots of you have really enjoyed the 
active blast sessions we have uploaded. Here are a few pictures 
of you doing them.   



Sharks 

Class 4 have been working hard this week 
completing their home learning tasks.  Thank 
you for all of the photos and videos you have 
sent in!   It has also been lovely to see what 
else you have been doing - we've had unicorn 
sewing, parrot feeding and volcano making!!  


